
 
 

 

 

Sub: Batch formation for TCS-YEP training program 

 

All the concerned candidates of Saheed Anurup Chandra Mahavidyalaya, 

who have already submitted the above mentioned form, but failed to 

attend the interview conducted on 10th January 2023, are hereby 

informed that one more interview will be conducted on 31st January, 

2023 (Tuesday) from 11.30 am to 12.30 pm. 

Interested candidates are requested to come to our college on this date 

and time, along with your original documents (Age proof, highest 

qualification, caste certificate) 

 

 

 

  Prof. Nimai Poddar 

                                                                       Teacher-in-Charge 


